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April 15,2020

Via E-Mail and Certified Mail

Indiana Department of Workforce Development
Dislocated Worker Unit

10 North Senate Avenue

Indianapolis, IN 46204
warn-notice@dwd.in.gov

RE: Reopening of Image One. LLC

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a follow up to our letter to you of March 25, 2020. As a result of some changes in
current conditions, we tentatively have recalled 101 of our laid off employees at our Al
Innovations facility located at 7795 N 200 W McCordsville, IN 46055 on or before 04/07/2020.

This decision is based, in part, on recent legislation, including the Paycheck Protection
Program of the CARES Act and other remedial measures that have been adopted by the state and
federal governments to assist businesses like ours. As you know, this situation remains dynamic
and circumstances may continue to change which could cause us to re-evaluate and modify this
decision. Should that happen, we will let you know as soon as possible.

For further questions and information, please contact Linda Eilmann, HR Director at Image
One, LLC at com or phone at 317-576-2622.
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— /
Linda Eilmann
HR Director




